
 

July 29, 2016 

 

 

 

 

August 2, 2016 

RUN OFF ELECTION NOTICE 

Effective July 13, 2016, all new voter registrations must occur in person at the Town Office.  The 
voter is required to show satisfactory proof of identity and residency to the Voter Registrar.  The 
regular office hours of the Voter Registrar/Town Clerk’s Office (10 Village Square RD) are: 

Monday 8:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday – Thursday 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 
Polls located at 120 Memorial Highway (former Memorial School). 
Polls open 8am to 8pm. 
 
For more information contact the Town Clerk’s Office at 829-3705, email 
townclerk@northyarmouth.org or on our website at www.northyarmouth.org. 

August 2, 2016 Select Board Meeting Canceled 

 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

Thursday, August 4, 2016 at 7pm in Gym at the Memorial School 

Contract Zoning – Stone Post Subdivision 

 

 

 

Town News 

Community News 

 

Monday, August 1, 2016 
meeting starts at 6:30pm 

 

August 2, 2016 event in 
Portland has been CANCELED 

 

 

mailto:townclerk@northyarmouth.org
http://www.northyarmouth.org/


 
Dear Residents of Cumberland & North Yarmouth, 
I am pleased to announce the Community Recreation 2016 Fall/Early Winter Brochure is now 
available (click on link below). 
http://cumberlandmaine.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/TOC-Fall-Program-2016RED.pdf 
 
The brochure will be mailed to each resident within the next few days & we will begin 
accepting registrations for most Fall/Early Winter Programs on Monday, August 1st at 
8am.  
 
We look forward to offering you a wide variety of new and popular programs, activities events & 
excursions this upcoming fall. In addition we have included information and dates of several 
winter programs for youth & adults alike. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to give us a call at 829-2208. 
 
Beginning Monday, August 1st you may register in person OR Online 
at:www.cumberlandmaine.com 
 
Our office hours are:   M-W 8am-5pm 

Thurs 8am-6pm 
Closed Friday 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter C. Bingham 
Recreation Superintendent 
Town of Cumberland 
Community Recreation Department 
 

 

 

http://cumberlandmaine.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/07/TOC-Fall-Program-2016RED.pdf
https://mail.cumberlandmaine.com/owa/redir.aspx?C=zoeeljq-SEm-4gCRvwZPzd7w6lK6gNEIL8WjyoHHbdZ5YtWP8axp0EqmmgM55prkWsGHo6Y2aZU.&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.cumberlandmaine.com%2f


 

Thursday, August 11, 2016 – Red Cross Blood Drive 

1:00pm to 6:00pm 

Church of Jesus Christ Latter Day Saints 

247 Walnut Hill Road, North Yarmouth 

Call 1-800-RED CROSS to schedule 
Walk-ins welcomed 

 

 
 

NYBA is pleased to co-host a Heart Saver CPR & AED courses in September. 
 

                      

The North Yarmouth Business Association (NYBA) is pleased to co-host an American Heart 
Association (AHA) Heart Saver CPR and AED courses in September. Classes will be limited to 
six students each. 

This four-hour class is open to the public and covers infant, child and adult CPR and choking as 
well as automated defibrillation (AED). 

At the conclusion of the class, students receive an American Heart Association (AHA) Heart 
Saver CPR/AED card good for two years.   

Register online or contact the Fire Rescue Chief at 829-3025 or firechief@northyarmouth.org 

When: Wednesday, September 21, 2016, 6:00pm to 10:00pm 

Location:  North Yarmouth Fire Station, 463 Walnut Hill Road 

Fee: $25 - NYBA Members $50 - Non-members (make checks payable to North Yarmouth Fire 
Company) 

FMI:  email Fire Rescue Chief, Gregory Payson, firechief@northyarmouth.org or NYBA 
President, Darla Hamlin, darla@softtrac.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/fire-rescue/news/nyba-pleased-co-host-heart-saver-cpr-aed-courses-september
mailto:firechief@northyarmouth.org?subject=Heartsaver%20CPR%20and%20AED%20Course
mailto:darla@softtrac.com?subject=Heartsaver%20CPR%20and%20AED%20Course


Cumberland 4-H & Community Food Pantry 
  

Support our local 4-H Clubs & Community Food Pantry by donating to help us purchase 4-H 
auction animals at the Cumberland Fair in September. The meat is then donated to the 

Community Food Pantry in Cumberland. Our goal this year is $10,000! You can donate by cash, 
check, or credit card. Checks should be made out to: 

 

The Community Food Pantry 4-H  
Cumberland Town Hall 

290 Tuttle Road 
Cumberland, ME 04021 

  
Credit Card donation is available through the town website listed below: 

http://cumberlandfoodpantry.org 
 

Thank you for your donation! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Are you interested in hosting an exchange student for the  

2016-2017 school year?  

 

  
For more information, visit CIEE's website at ciee.org/highschool/host or contact Virginia Doss 

at VDoss@ciee.org or 207-553-7812.   
 
 
 

Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders From Town Hall are at the discretion of the Communications Sub-
committee. The posting of announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached 
to Reminders From Town Hall does not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, 
Committee, Commission, Department or employee of the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses associated 
with Reminders from Town Hall are considered public information and may become public knowledge. 

Calling ALL Greely Alumni! Please update your Alumni Profile so 
MSAD #51 can reach out to you about their 50th Celebration coming 
up in the fall! 

Click here to update your Greely Alumni Profile! 

MSAD#51 News 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018LfisuUIOOmZ1EQDYTOJPaOmXO2yWnHTRdPEd0w0Xt5a8sqlxgB5v5xrLSfMO7hZuUiSgsh1LvUvXNKvFZMfUSEq5CiI5I7xt_H22Nz0QZ4hggxpt9TALskR8DwlATGLAw8yaJn1nASs0l_T7S_b_ha1xzjBnNzy3cSbdXxeBaqc0KwyTbqLrw==&c=hMjXyzA7t8LQoVT6TaI8cn6zZGM2xmXAZ3awCBpH3HBF7JFydoog9g==&ch=GLnLcZKNYqxbkJss28jsas4YaS_xrkt3yHKPdTJPIeqA3K6o4R6J-w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018LfisuUIOOmZ1EQDYTOJPaOmXO2yWnHTRdPEd0w0Xt5a8sqlxgB5v5xkgsMH-AMTt8m7_Cu0FZQzDP_92niTBoLAtkz8j-BEXyQHHmclHZeu3JZa8d2FxcwylByIAJqOZJib0saaQi2EGXRGL0x6T1XIu3eZluWMKcSHs67uDfx45mo9gtC0Dg==&c=hMjXyzA7t8LQoVT6TaI8cn6zZGM2xmXAZ3awCBpH3HBF7JFydoog9g==&ch=GLnLcZKNYqxbkJss28jsas4YaS_xrkt3yHKPdTJPIeqA3K6o4R6J-w==
mailto:VDoss@ciee.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDSApgF-xqfsjh3OXa2L3opds6QK-zCcWIxPiQZXdstPCN3Q/viewform?c=0&w=1
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